
REMEMBERING

Louise Patricia Norquist
October 16, 1914 - March 6, 2011

Tribute from Mark Memorial Funeral Services Staff

Mark Memorial Funeral Services Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Diane Perrie, P.A.H.Aux. Kwatcha Group

Relation: Friend and Aux. 

I was very fond of Louise.  I didn't know that she had moved to Cranbrook.  She was a VERY

SPECIAL LADY.

Tribute from Joe Zarowny

Relation: Know son Jim Norquist

Very sorry to hear about your loss Jim. She had an interesting life.

Joe and Penny Zarowny.

Tribute from Peace Arch Hospital Auxiliry White Rock .B.C.

Relation: Belonged to Kwatcha Group

Louise spent many hours helping in the Peace Arch Hospital Auxiliary and although she moved, many

had remembered her and are sending our prayers and thoughts to friends and all of her family.


